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VSLO Application Service Update 

New Look, Same Content and Functionality  
The Visiting Student Learning Opportunities (VSLO) Application Service is getting a new look 
and feel. This new design is happening across all AAMC services. There are some important 
changes to the VSLO application navigation, but no changes to the processes or workflows. 
Additionally, we are simplifying and standardizing how we refer to the application service: 
VSLO.   

 
New Look, Standardized the Name 

  
 

 
 
New Layout for Subcategories in Top Navigation 
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Show Requirements Button replaced with an Arrow Drop Down 
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To see more details on the changes for Institutions and the changes to the student experience, 
watch the Coming Soon video.  

 

If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our customer support team for assistance by 
calling (202) 478-9878 (8:00 am -6:00 pm ET), or by email. 

      

https://vimeo.com/578503417
https://students-residents.aamc.org/attending-medical-school/article/vslo-contact-form/
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